
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

JAMES TATE 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT PRO -TEM 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Charles Raimi, Esq., Interim Corporation Council, Law Department 

Through: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council   

From:   Council Pro Tem James Tate submitting memorandum relative to 

Date:    9/16/2020 

RE:       Law Department, Budget Hearing Questions, FY 2022-23  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

 
Following the Law Department’s budget presentation on March 14, 2022, my office has 
the following questions. 
 

1. How many cases are in the settlement pipeline for the following types of cases? 
a. Excessive use of force 
b. Unlawful stops & seizures 
c. Police negligence or eror 
d. Abuse of power or misconduct 

2. Does the Law Department have a list of the following types of cases coming 
before City Council? 

a. Excessive use of force 
b. Unlawful stops & seizures 
c. Police negligence or eror 
d. Abuse of power or misconduct 

 



 

3. How soon can City Council have a closed session on reverse convicting, 
representation and indemnification, and the Adult Use Marijuana Ordinance? 

  
 

Please contact my office if you have any questions. 
 

 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Jai Singletary  

Position: Policy Analyst 


